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Minutes, April 3rd, 2019 
	
• Welcome	and	Introductions	

	
o Trason	Willemin	called	the	meeting	to	order	5:33.		

	
o Trason	welcomed	all	to	the	meeting.			In	attendance	were	Mark	Dibble,	Charla	Bading,	Allison	and	

Trason	Willemin,	Whitney	Bischoff,	Jacob	Galvan,	and	Pete	Silvius.	
	
	
• Update	on	on-going	projects-	
	

o Meeting	Minutes	were	approved	for	the	February	13th	2019	meeting	(Motion	by	Whitney	Bischoff	
and	a	2nd	by	Mark	Dibble)	

	
	
• Discussion	on	new	projects-	
	

o Trason	welcomed	and	introduced	Dr.	Gutierrez.		Dr.	Gutierrez	shared	information	about	the	
upcoming	bond	package.			

§ The	SHAC	asked	questions	about	the	playground	design.		It	was	requested	that	the	SHAC	
have	the	opportunity	to	participate	in	the	planning	of	the	playgrounds.			
	

o The	SHAC	discussed	low	attendance-	Pete	was	asked	to	look	into	a	SHAC	promotional	flyer	that	
highlights	our	recent	successes	

	
	
• SHAC	members	were	reminded	that	our	next	meeting	would	be	May	8th	at	5:30pm.		

	
		
• Meeting	adjourned.			Motion	by	Mark	Dibble,	2nd	by	Whitney	Bischoff.	


